
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHARACTERIZATION AND ENGINEERING OF KARST AQUIFERS 

TREBINJE, BOSNIA & HERZEGOVINA AND ŽABLJAK AND VIRPAZAR, MONTENEGRO 
11 – 20 June 2020 

 

 
Dear colleagues, teachers and students, 
 
Following a thorough consultation with the University HQ, as well as with our key sponsors, we regretfully have 
to announce that CEKA 2020 – Characterization and Engineering of Karst Aquifers planned to take place in 
Žabljak and Virpazar, Montenegro and Trebinje, Bosnia & Herzegovina in June 2020, will be postponed to 2021. 
 
We are sincerely disappointed not to be able to greet you in this June. However, we live in unprecedented times 
when health and human life take absolute priority and staging a scientific course and event of any kind it is 
neither possible nor advisable. 
 
We shall inform you of the precise term of the CEKA 2021 later this year. To stay informed on developments, 
please follow the news on our website www.karst.edu.rs . 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  
 
Stay healthy and safe. 
 
With warmest regards, 

 

 

Zoran Stevanović, Prof. 

 


